
   RED HUSSAR ALUMNI ASSOCIATION    
                                                          P. O. Box 1703                                              

                                                      Groves, TX  77619 
 

Mar./Apr. 2008                 http://redhussarsalumni.tripod.com                         rhaa@gt.rr.com 

 

 
 

Dear Hussar Sisters,  

 I hope everyone enjoyed Mardi Gras.  I want 

to thank everyone for making it a great turn 
out, whether you were marching, riding the 
float, escorting us or filling in a  spot where 
needed.  I think we had a great time; no we 
had a wonderful time.  If you weren't there you 
missed out on a lot of fun.  I want to give an 

extra thanks to the following people:         
 John and Cammie Pool for putting the float 

together, storing the float at their house and 
letting us have the float party there.  Cathy 
Lopez and Vince for letting us use their 
generator.  
Cody and Cassie Guy (Cecelia Esqueda's 
daughter and son-n-law) for pulling the float.  
 Tony and Cecelia Esqueda for taking care of 

the float and us girls after the parade.  
 Natalie Collazo and Nancy McClain for 

carrying the Hussar flag. 

 If I missed anyone I am sorry but thank you 

too!  

Here are a few reminders incase you forgot:   
                                                     
Hussar/Colleen Party 11 - 2, March 1, 2008 at 
the Graduate Museum  

        Hussar Love,  

        Debbie  

  

 

 

 
 

Announcements 

 

Dead line for scholarships is March 31, 
2008 - Contact Helen Wyble. 

Congratulations to the winners of the 
scratch off tickets:     

$50- Heather Wyble 

$30- Johnny Krautz 

$20- Tony Esqueda 

 Congratulations also to the top seller of 
the raffle tickets:  Michelle Bruno - 124; 
(2) Helen Wyble 60; and (3) Cammie 
Pool 47.  Total amount of tickets sold 
was $496.00 which will help our 
scholarship fund. 

Carmen Leon has a new 
grandson                                                        

      

 Natalie Collazo is the Sabine Pass 8th 
grade valentine sweetheart 



Deadline for 2008-2009 Officer 

Nominations will be at our March general 

meeting and we will also vote that night so 

try to be there.  

  These are the nominations so far: 

        Pres.    Mary Ann Broussard 

        V.P.    Cammie Pool 

        Sec.    Gretchen 

        Tres    Christel Chamberlain 

        P.R.    Pam Yates 

        I.Q    Christine Collazo 

        U.Q.    Diane Krautz 

        Chap    Paula Sheppard 

        Hist    Cathy Lopez 

        Parl.    Helen Wyble 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Look for more information about 

Relay for Life 

 

April 25, 2008 

 

Bulldog Stadium 

In Nederland 

 

Visit www.cancer.org to find out 

more information about this 

years’ event! 

 

 

 
 
 

 


